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December 1:9, 1968 

Dear Mr. Tcroin, 

I have been too long getting this letter off to you. 

Enclosed is a copy of the minutes of the Property 
Owners Ass:.ociation meeting Iasffi August. · If they 
do not exactly ~ng true, please ~et me know what 
ch~nges to make. I meant to get them to you while 
the meeting was fresh in your mind, but got s:idetracked. 

Also enclosed is'. what I hope is an up-to-date list 
of a;ddress-es . If you have any additions or corrections:, 
please pass them on. 

~ We hope to leave for m warmer climate after the holidays, 
so wont be around at the time of the Ice Carnival. 
I have usually sent cards to those membexs not living 
in the Ti area who would be able to attend witha:ut too 
much traveling. If there- is ' a'. Carnivl'l l this ' year, 
you might like to send out some caTds. Whatever you 
think best. 
We drove up to the Take Tast w,-eekend to check on things., 
Saw Graham Davis and' Jimmie 8l few minutes, and Tearned that 
Agnes was in Flaxida:. Graham said that the ice was now 
about four inches thick in the Bay . 

Hope the holidays are very pleasant for the Tobins'. 
Our be&t to both of you, and it wont be long before 
we l lT be seeing you~ 

Cordially, 

7S 




